
 

 

Virtual Release for Micah Projects Short Film 
Tuesday 7th August 2012 

 
Micah Projects is thrilled to announce that award-winning documentary maker Peter Hegedus 
has just released a stunning new short film that highlights homelessness as a significant 
social issue in our community and offers solutions. 

The 5 minute documentary entitled ‘Ending Homelessness – One Person at a Time’ has just 
gone live on Micah Projects’ YouTube channel, and combines Peter’s renowned cinematic 
techniques with state of the art production values to create a visual feast with a strong 
message. 

See http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BWuM6tv8E80&feature=plcp  

According to Micah Projects Coordinator Karyn Walsh, the film highlights the countless 
community members who have generously given their support to Micah Projects. 

“Literally hundreds of people have given freely of their time, talents and donated goods to 
assist us in our campaigns,” says Karyn. “The citizens of Brisbane are rightly part of the 
solution to the problem of homelessness.” 

“We’re absolutely thrilled with Peter’s work,” says Karyn, “and we hope that as many people 
as possible get to see it.” 

 
About Micah Projects 

Drawing on local and international experience, local not-for-profit organisation Micah Projects 
has developed a number of innovative programs designed to tackle homelessness from a 
number of different angles. 

“We’re great believers in ‘an ounce of prevention’”, says Karyn. “Early intervention has been 
proven to stop people becoming homeless in the first place, and to lessen the impact of 
homelessness on the most vulnerable members of our society.” 

“We also provide a suite of ongoing services designed to break the cycle of homelessness,” 
says Karyn, “services that can help people get back on their feet, maintain stable 
accommodation and, wherever possible, obtain employment.” 

 
About the film-maker 

Peter Hegedus began his filmmaking career over 13 years ago, at the age of 21, when he 
produced and directed his first documentary for SBS TV. His films have won several 
international awards, including Grand Prizes at the Global Peace Festival and the Real Life 
on Film Festival. 

Peter also has a passion for drama and over the years he has produced, written and directed 
several of his own short dramas which have also received recognition.   

 
For more information, please contact: 

Karyn Walsh, Coordinator 0413 619 785 
Kerrod Trott, Media Liaison 0412 029 663 


